

July 12, 2021

President Karin Edwards Clark College 1933 Fort Vancouver Way Vancouver, WA 98663

Dear President Edwards:

Thank you for your July 7, 2021 request to postpone your Fall 2021 Mid-Cycle Review due to the extenuating circumstances your institution is facing.

Please accept this letter as approval of your request and official notification from the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) that Clark College's date for the Fall 2021 Mid-Cycle Review is rescheduled to Fall 2022.

Accordingly, your college's accreditation cycle is adjusted to reflect the rescheduled evaluation sequence as follows:

- Mid-Cycle Review Fall 2022
 - Recommendation 3: Fall 2018 Mission Fulfillment and Sustainability (2020 Standards 1.B.1, 1.B.2)
 - Recommendation 4: Fall 2018 Mission Fulfillment and Sustainability (2020 Standards 1.C.6, 1.C.7)
- Year 6 Standard 2 Policies, Regulations, and Financial Review Fall 2024
- Year 7 Evaluation of Institutional Effectiveness Fall 2025

NWCCU is committed to an evidence-informed accreditation process that promotes student success while contributing to public accountability; we thank you for your continued support of this process. If you have questions about any of the information in this letter, please contact your NWCCU liaison, Dr. Selena M. Grace, Senior Vice President.

Sincerely,

Sonny Ramaswamy President

Denny Kamushing

cc: Dr. Rosalie Roberts, ALO, Director, Outcomes Assessment Mellissa Thoreson, Director of Institutional Evaluation Joe Calise, Director of Operations